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Heads Up 
 

 Year 5/6 

Robinwood 
participants 

should arrive at 
school at 7.30 am 
on Monday 

 
Key Dates 

 

 Certificate 
Assembly  

Thursday            
9 March at     

2.40 pm 
 

 Special Mention 

Assembly 
Friday                 
10 March 

at 2.40 pm 
     

 

 
Thought of the 
Week  

 
‘Every day may not be 

good …  but there’s 
something good in every 

day.’ 
 

Alice Morse Earle 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
  

 

Bi-Weekly Newsletter 

With effect from today, our newsletter is going to be produced   
bi-weekly rather than weekly.  As all parents are aware, the 
newsletter is available on the school website.  As a school we also 

produce weekly Teacher/Parent liaison slips for Year 1 to 6 pupils 
and these are uploaded to the school website.   

It is really important that all parents regularly look at the website 
for up to date information and events. 

 
Year 5/6 Residential Visit to Robin Wood 
On Monday our Year 5/6 pupils depart on their residential visit to 

Robinwood Activity Centre.  All participants should arrive at school 
for 7.30 am to allow for a prompt departure. 

 
Netball Club 
Please note that this after school club has now finished. 

 
Manchester Residential Visit 

Please note that the final payment date for the Year 3/4 
residential visit is Wednesday 15 March. 
 

World Book Day and Fairtrade Fortnight 
It was absolutely wonderful to welcome such a large number of 

parents/carers at our World Book Day/Fairtrade event this 
morning.  The children love to share books and they have all had 
a lovely time.  Thank you for your support.    

Friends of Hambleton School  AGM – CHANGE OF TIME 
The Annual General Meeting is to be held on Thursday 9 March at 

the later time of 6.30 pm in school.  All are very welcome to 
attend.  New members are needed.  Even if you can’t commit to 
regular meetings and can only offer occasional help, then please 

try and attend the AGM.  Many thanks. 
Sportshall Athletics 

On Wednesday over 200 athletes from schools across North 
Yorkshire took to the court to battle through a series of relay 
races, plus field events including vertical jump, standing long 

jump and chest push at Catterick.   All the representatives had 
qualified to compete through local events. 

After a hectic day of competition, Hambleton Primary School 
(the winners of Selby area) came a fantastic third place, 
therefore receiving bronze medals. 

North Yorkshire Sport Head of Development George Cull said 
"Huge congratulations to all the athletes who took part in today's 

event. Just qualifying for these finals was a great achievement, so 
the athletes can all be proud of their results and a great display of 

team spirit. A special mention to the top three from Scarborough, 
York and Selby (Hambleton Primary School) who excelled today to 
take home the winners medals". 

An amazing achievement for  ‘Team Hambleton’! 


